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From: <mrengine@comcast.net>
To: <bartcarey@comcast.net>, <avc524@aol.com>, <md4ktn2u@aol.com>, 
<grafhomes@aol.comkhenry@site-incorporated.com>, <makane1@bellsouth.net>, 
<anders@holstongases.com>, <tbenefield@benefieldrichters.com>, <Rayknoxmpc@aol.com>, 
<snjventures@comcast.net>, <rebeccalongmire@hotmail.comrandy@masseyelectric.com>, 
<mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 1/10/2008 7:25:42 AM
Subject: Rezoning of South Knox Property

I am not in favor of the rezoning at the corner of John Sevier and Tipton Station Rd., nor am I 
in favor of the rezoning of the Goddard property at the corner of Crenshaw Rd and Martin Mill. 
The rezoning from Ag to RA will next lead to a variance to put more duplex units on this small 
piece of property which joins my property. I feel that two units on this small piece of property is 
enough! Any more will take value away from my property.
Sincerly,
Frank Brymer

CC: <agoddard2k3@hotmail.com>
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